
Holiday Fundraiser 
 to benefit the formation of the Boys & Girls Club in Aurora 

 in collaboration with the 

 Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley 

 Saturday December 18, 2021
Open All Day| Event 6pm | Dinner 6:45pm |Add’l Dinner Tickets $100 

O’Malley’s Pub & Eatery | 701 Hill Avenue, Aurora, IL 

 PRESENTING    PREMIER PLUS      PREMIER           PLATINUM              GOLD        SILVER

$5,000  $3,500  $2,500  $1,000  $500  $250 Sponsorship Opportunities 

A link to your business’ page on 
O’Malley’s website 

Visit www.cffrv.gives/BoysandGirlsClubAurora to commit your sponsorship electronically. 
The Boys and Girls Club in Aurora is a component fund of  

the Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley, a 501(c)3 organization. 

http://www.cffrv.gives/BoysandGirlsClubAurora
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Holiday Fundraiser 
To Benefit the Boys and Girls Club in Aurora 

Visit www.cffrv.gives/BoysandGirlsClubAurora to commit your 
sponsorship or buy tickets electronically 

Individual Tickets: $100 each 

Send to Community Foundation FRV, PO Box 4786, Aurora, IL 60507 

Made payable to Community Foundation FRV with memo: Boys & Girls Club in Aurora 
Fund

In order to receive the full sponsorship benefits, please respond by November 15, 2021.   
The Boys and Girls Club in Aurora is a component fund of the Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley, a 501(c)3 organization. 
EIN 36-6086742.  Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowable by law.  Donation amount is the total payment less the retail 

value of any goods or services.   
For more information, please contact Jessica Bunge at 630-892-5150 | support@mjplawoffice.com 

http://www.cffrv.gives/BoysandGirlsClubAurora
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